
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Memo 
To: Apprentices ONLY 

From: Christopher Parzych – President of Local 1556 

Date: April 1, 2014 

Re: Twic/Swac Cards 

  

Effective October 1, 2013, the local will reimburse ONLY Apprentices who have 
issued a Twic and or Swac card. Please keep in mind that you should issue a Twic 
card first followed by a Swac card, this will result in an easier process for you the 
member and more economical to the local.  

 

Please submit a copy of your receipt and a copy of your Twic/Swac Card to the local 
for reimbursement. Please allow 2 weeks for the refund.  
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